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Tuesday 8th October 2024 

 
Dear parents, 
 
We have been invited to take part in a 6-a-side football on Sunday 20th October at Boddington 
Playing Fields. The tournament should take up to three hours and will be held between 1pm and 
4.30pm. There is plenty of parking, refreshments and toilets are provided. 
 
We have selected your child to represent The Priors and would love it if they could attend. 
However, if your child cannot play please do let us know as soon as possible so that we can offer 
this opportunity to another child. 
 
Your child will need to have suitable footwear (football boots/astro boots depending on the 
weather) and must wear shin pads. We will provide your child with a football kit. Please ensure 
this is washed and returned to school after the tournament. 
 
We expect you to take your child to and from the tournament and be responsible for them 
between matches. 
 
I will be running the team, so please meet me at Boddington Playing Fields from 12:45pm. There is 
a cost of £3 per child to enter and the attached permission slip must be completed. I will collect 
these in at school so that I can manage this at the tournament, so please send in your response by 
no later than 11th October 2024. 
 
This should be a fun tournament for your children, so please remember to encourage them whilst 
they are playing! 
 
Many thanks, 
 

 
Ricky Emms 
Head teacher 
  



 
 
 

  

I give permission for   
………………………………………………….…...................................  
to take part in the Bob Moore Cup Football Tournaments during the 
academic year September 2024-July 2025. I will ensure that the named 
child will be supervised during the tournaments by an appropriate adult 
(please do not leave children with school representative unless this has 
been agreed with them).    
School representing –   
  
……………………………………………………………….....................................
..  
Year Group –   
  
………………………………………………………………….................................
...  
Parent/carer name & signature –  
  
……………………………………………..…......................................................  
Emergency contact number/s –  
  
……………………..…………….…...............................................................  
All players should wear shin pads and football boots.    
Please return form and pay subs of £3 to your school representative to 
be handed in prior to the tournament KO at 1pm.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


